
 

Update: 

9th September 2024 
 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Over the next few months there will be some changes to the locations where 
Staffordshire's Treatment and Recovery Services (StaRS) provide support from. We 
will continue to work hard to minimise disruption for people we work with. 

We have renovation work in one hub and moving location for four hubs. The premises 
changes bring an opportunity for us to co-locate with other health and social care 
services and the details are below. 

This is the first update email, and we will continue to provide frequent updates during this 
time to ensure you are kept informed of the changes.  

During the temporary closures we will continue to provide treatment and support from 
temporary locations and our teams will be available and can be contacted by phone or 
email (details below). 

   

 

What's new and what's changing 

 
 

 

 

Additional 
location: 

Cannock 
 

 

 

We have started providing services from the additional location 
of Park House in Cannock 
 

 

The team can be contacted on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starswest@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

Stafford Hub  Browning Street closes 
temporarily for some 

 We will continue to support: 

mailto:Starswest@mpft.nhs.uk


 

Browning Street 
 

 

renovation work 
on Thursday 13th 
September 

We are planning to re-
open for December 
 

 

The team are still working remotely, 
and there will be a member of the 
team based at Chase Recovery at 62 
Foregate Street, St16 2PU. Our team 
will keep contact with people using 
our service and are still available via 
phone and email. 
  

The team will be available on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starswest@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

 

Leek Hub 

Russell Street 
 

 

 

The Russell Street hub 
closes on Tuesday 
17th September. 

Our new hub will be 
located at Leek 
hospital and will be 
open by end of the 
September. 
 

 

 

We will continue to support: 

The team will work remotely and keep 
contact with people using our service. 
Further plans and address details will 
be published next week. 
 

 

The team will be available on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starsnorth@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

 

Newcastle-under-
Lyme Hub 

JOG 
 

 

 

The JOG hub closes at 
the end of October. 

Our new hub will be 
located at Ryecroft and 
will be open in October. 
 

 

 

We will continue to support: 

Further plans and address details will 
be published in the coming weeks. 
 

 

The team will be available on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starsnorth@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

 

Tamworth Hub 

Youth Centre 
 

 

 

We are planning for the 
youth centre hub to 
close in October. 

Our new hub will be 
located at Offa House 
and we plan to open in 
October. 
 

 

 

Further information to follow 
 

 

The team will be available on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starseast@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

 

Burton-on-Trent 
Hub 

Station Street 
 

 

We are planning to 
close the Station Street 
hub in November.  

 

Further information to follow 
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Our new hub will be 
located in the High 
Street and we plan to 
open by end of 
November. 
  

The team will be available on 0300 124 0356 or emailing Starseast@mpft.nhs.uk 
  

  
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can make a referral 
using our website 
 

 

 

Visit STaRS Website 

 

 

 

0300 124 0356  
 

 

if you have any queries please contact us 
at STARSS@mpft.nhs.uk 
 

 

 

Email us 

 

 

 

Follow us on social media 
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